
Attachment J:  Interview Follow-up Email

Greetings,

Thank you for participating in a telephone conversation for the assessment, Health Department 
Challenges in Implementation of CDC Immunization Funding. Your input will provide valuable 
information in shaping the development and roll-out of future vaccine funding initiatives for local 
and state health departments. 

If you have any questions about this conversation, please contact us at immunization@nnphi.org. If 
you have any questions about the overall project, please contact Dr. Jack Nemecek at jkn6@cdc.gov. 
Thank you for your participation.

Regards,

Assessment of Immunization Awardee Funding Utilization Team
immunization@nnphi.org 
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